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Hello,
I am a homeowner in Oceano about a mile off the beach on Belridge.  I have owned this home since
2005.  I also frequent the dunes on all major holidays with my family.  My son was 1.5 years old
when we started camping on the beach and is now 24 years old.   Our family is a tight nit family and I
think a lot of that is due to the times we have spent over the past 22 years camping with groups of
people in the sand.  There are so many families that will lose that I am afraid if the dunes are shut
down.  SO much has already been taken away and they just continue to fight and fight to take it all. 
Seriously unfair.  I not only want to continue to have access for our great times on the sand but also
because I have a huge concern for my property values if this city becomes a ghost town after it is
shut down.  Please help us keep our dunes open.
 
 
Thank you,
 

And, if you know of anyone thinking of purchasing a home or
refinancing a home, we always appreciate referrals!
 
Misty Leonard
Loan Officer- Sales Manager
350 Woodview Ave Suite 300, Morgan Hill, Ca 95037
O: 408-825-0196 | C: 408-802-5533 | F:888-803-1556
NMLS #439727 | Company NMLS #3274
Equal Housing Lender
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